
             Friday 26th March 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Today we are enjoying our end of term Golden Day with an Easter theme!  This short update (which will 

just be circulated electronically via Facebook/the website/Seesaw/Tapestry) is to say THANK YOU to 

everyone for your support over recent weeks…  
 

We are very grateful to you for: 

 Making sure the children were ready and willing to be back in school when the lockdown finished 

and we were able to welcome full classes back at Eastlea! 

 

 Following the guidelines to keep everyone safe and making sure that if children had to be off 

school/get tested this was done quickly.   [We must also ask that if a child/ anyone in your 

household does test positive for Covid over the Easter break that you let us know, so that if 

action needs to be taken to alert any close contacts from school we are able to do 

this swiftly.] 

 

 Supporting our Red Nose Day fundraising – we raised a total of £131.50 for Comic 

Relief – superb! 

 

 Buying so many tickets (and in some cases providing prizes too) for our Easter raffle which is being 

drawn today in class bubbles.  We have raised £340 for our Golden Day funds – fantastic!!! 
 

I would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter and although there are national restrictions still in place I 

hope you manage to have a safe, socially distant break from remote learning and school work for the 

fortnight of the Easter holidays. 
 

Remember the children finish early today at 1.45pm / 2.00pm and by then there may be even more 

scaffolding/construction cabins around the school building so please take care, keep your children with you 

and don’t hang around on site. 

 
Today all the children will be bringing home a handmade 

decorated Easter bag made by a friend of mine as well as 

an Easter egg donated by local charities via the Hope 

Centre…THANK YOU to them for getting the bags and the 

eggs to us in such large numbers!!  

 
Eastlea will reopen on Monday 12th April for what we are all hoping will be an uninterrupted summer term. 
 
Take care and stay safe! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Beeston, Head Teacher 
 
 
 
  


